
DPAC NOTES
From the DPAC Meeting of Sept 21, 2010

1. School Planning Councils: SPC should be meeting shortly, if they have not already, to 
conform to legislative requirements.

2. BCCPAC: The fall conference will also be the venue for an Extraordinary General Meeting, 
to review/approve a new constitution and bylaws. Anyone interested in attending should please
contact DPAC.

3. BCCPAC membership: Remember to renew your membership in order to be eligible to vote 
at the fall conference. www.bccpac.bc.ca

4. DPAC presentations to PAC’s: Any schools interested in a short presentation from DPAC on 
our roles and activities, should contact us to arrange a visit to your PAC meeting. 

5. DPAC executive roles– We are in need of members to step up to help DPAC to continue. 
Several volunteers are needed to join the Executive and support the group, or else, by next 
year, due to attrition, SD73 DPAC may cease to exist. If any members of your PAC want to 
support this organization, please ask them to come out and attend some of our meetings to see 
what we are about.

6. Parenting Speaker Series: DPAC will again endeavour to arrange a quality speaker for the 
spring. Any suggestions as to speakers and/or topics are welcome.

7. September meetings: Saturday, October 16th, from 10 am to 2 pm we will again host a free 
‘Help! I’ve been elected to the PAC Executive!’ training session. Agenda will be decided by 
the attendees. Please RSVP so that we can order appropriate quantities of lunch items. 

8. Corporate Sponsorship Policy:  The policy 1121.1 has been passed, and is posted on the 
SD73 website. Please take a few moments to ensure your understanding, so that there are no 
compliance issues. 

9. Assessment conference: Oct 21-23. Over 315 are already registered, and only 350 places are 
available. If interested in attending, please register soon. Details are on the SD73 website at 
SD73.bc.ca.

10. Friends for Life Program: The organization is seeking volunteers to help this program 
continue. Pease contact us if you are interested in supporting this program.

11. Gaming reports: Remember that your reports are due 3 months after your fiscal year-end to 
ensure compliance.

Next DPAC Meeting is Tuesday, October 19, 2010
7:00 pm – 9:00 pm at Henry Grube Education Centre

Representatives from all PACs in School District 73 are welcome.
E-mail: Sd73dpac@gmail.com  Website: http://dpac.sd73.bc.ca


